
Evangelist Ken Lynch 
309 Pebble Springs Dr., Taylors, SC 29687 (864) 752-8261 

Email: evangelistkenlynch@juno.com; Web: www.evangelistkenlynch.com 

 

 

October 25, 2019 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

First of all, let me thank you for your prayers during my recent knee replacement surgery and 

recovery. The procedure went well, and I am having a good recovery. This week, I started out-

patient therapy and am able to walk rather well, even without a cane at times. 

 

The main purpose of this special letter is to share with you a special need and opportunity. 

Many of you may not be aware that on July 18th, my motorhome was struck by an 18-wheeler 

while parked at a truck repair place waiting for a part that had to be special ordered. The impact 

was so hard, that it totaled the motorhome. The side of the coach was actually broken off the 

frame. You could look behind the driver’s seat and see outside! The insurance company of the 

truck driver paid me all of $10,300 for the vehicle, telling me that it was all it was worth due to 

its age (24 ½ years old) and miles (in excess of 310,000). So, that means that I am without a 

motorhome. If you are at all familiar with my ministry, you are aware that I need a vehicle like 

this in order to carry all of my musical equipment and have housing at the same time. 

 

Shortly after my grandson Samuel and I returned from our mission trip to Brazil, I learned 

that a group of Christian businessmen had voted to purchase a brand-new motorhome for me. I 

was stunned – yet rejoicing in the Lord’s goodness. Well, it turned out not to be true after all. 

There was no such group and no motorhome forthcoming. 

 

With that in mind, a local pastor-friend from here in the Greenville area called and asked 

permission to write a letter in my behalf in an attempt to try and raise some funds for a 

replacement vehicle. His church has agreed to receive the funds designated for “Ken Lynch 

Evangelistic Association” to be used toward the purchase of another ministry vehicle. (See letter 

from Pastor Greg Ince.) I will be using the insurance settlement as a down payment. 

 

For some time now, many folks have suggested that maybe it’s time to downsize a little. 

Well, we have located a new 2019 Class C Winnebago Minnie Winnie at a local dealer. It is a 

new 2019 “leftover” and is priced to sell. It will be a downsize in vehicle (32’9” in length on a 

Ford chassis and a Ford V-10 engine. It will be less expensive to maintain, oil changes, tires, 

etc.) However, it will not mean a downsize in ministry for all of my musical equipment fits in 

various storage areas! 

 

Many have expressed a desire to help in raising funds and have asked me to let them know 

when we are ready to make such a purchase.  We have the insurance money from the old RV that 

was totaled and are trusting the Lord to provide the majority of the remaining funds. I have 



included a few photos of the vehicle we are considering purchasing. Thank you for your prayers 

and your continued interest in the ministry God has given to me. I am very grateful! 

 

  
 

 
 

All gifts are tax-deductible and should be made out to “Faith Baptist Church” and marked for 

“Ken Lynch Ministry Vehicle Fund” and sent to 

 

Faith Baptist Church 

906 Hwy 14 

Simpsonville, SC 29686 

 

THANK YOU & God bless!!! 

 

Ken Lynch, Eph. 6:19 


